
 
 

November 15, 2012 
 
 
Dr. Mohamad Al-Sheikhly, 
Professor and Director 
Radiation Facilities and Nuclear Reactor 
Department of Materials Science and Engineering 
University of Maryland 
College Park, MD 20742-2115 
 
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND - REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF THE 

REQUALIFICATION TRAINING PROGRAM FOR LICENSED OPERATORS 
(TAC NO. ME1592) 

 
Dear Dr. Al-Sheikhly: 
 
We have reviewed the revised “Requalification Training Program for the Maryland University 
Training Reactor” that you submitted by letter dated August 26, 2010, as supplemented on 
March 14, May 22, and August 29, 2012.  Our review concluded that your proposed changes 
meet the applicable requirements of Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 
Part 55 and are acceptable.  We request that you begin to implement your approved program 
immediately. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 “Public inspections, exemptions, requests for withholding,” a 
copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me at (301) 415-1127 or by electronic mail at alexander.adams@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Alexander Adams, Jr., Senior Project Manager 
Research and Test Reactors Licensing Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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cc: 
 
Director, Dept. of Natural Resources 
Power Plant Siting Program 
Energy & Coastal Zone Administration 
Tawes State Office Building 
Annapolis, MD  21401 
 
Mr. Roland G. Fletcher, Program Manager IV 
Radiological Health Program 
Maryland Department of Environment 
1800 Washington Blvd., Suite 750 
Baltimore, MD  21230-1718 
 
Mr. Vincent G. Adams 
Facility Coordinator 
Chemical and Nuclear Engineering Building 090 
University of Maryland 
College Park, MD  20742 
 
Tom O’Brien 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Department of Environmental Safety 
3115 Chesapeake Building 338 
University of Maryland 
College Park, MD 20742 
 
Professor Robert Briber 
Department of Materials Science and Engineering 
University of Maryland 
College Park, MD 20742-2115 
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